Mr.
Dear Mr:
The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF) is soliciting your candid assessment of its National Response Team (NRT). Using the enclosed questionnaire, please tell us how we did during the recent NRT activation on, at Your feedback will be used to evaluate and enhance our program.

On the questionnaire, we have provided a space for your name, position, and telephone number. You are not required to provide this information and may respond anonymously if you prefer. This information will only be used by ATF Headquarters personnel in the event we need to contact you for further information and/or clarification regarding your response.

At your earliest convenience, please return this survey to the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives, Attention Pamela Green, 99 New York Avenue, NE, mail stop 6E405, Washington, DC 20226. We greatly appreciate your feedback. If you have any questions, please contact Grace Reisling, Acting Chief, Arson and Explosives Enforcement Branch at 202-648-7351, or Program Analyst Pamela Green at 202-648-7142.

Sincerely yours,

Joseph M. Riehl Chief, Arson and Explosives Programs Division

Enclosure